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PROCUREMENT NOTICE – INDIVIDUAL CONSULSTANT (S) 
MANAGING THE HUMAN-WILDLIFE INTERFACE TO SUSTAIN THE FLOW OF AGRO-ECOSYSTEM 

SERVICES AND PREVENT ILLEGAL WILDLIFE TRAFFICKING IN THE KGALAGADI AND GHANZI DRYLANDS 
                                                                                                    

 
  

The Ministry of Environment, Wildlife and Tourism, is in the process of preparing a Global 

Environment Facility (GEF) funding request for Full Sized Project entitled Managing the human-

wildlife interface to sustain the flow of agro-ecosystem services and prevent illegal wildlife 

trafficking in the Kgalagadi and Ghanzi Drylands, with support from UNDP. In light of this, UNDP 

wishes to invite qualified individual consultants with local expertise in the natural resource 

management areas mentioned below, to form part of a team to develop the funding proposal for 

submission to the GEF.  

 

The team will conduct baseline studies and stakeholder consultations in the project area 

(Kgalagadi and Ghanzi Districts). The consultants sought are as follows:  

1. Land-Use Planning and NRM Specialist (to also act as Lead National Consultant);  

2. Wildlife Management Specialist;  

3. Range Management Specialist;  

4. Sustainable Livelihoods and NRM Specialist. 

 

Detailed Terms of Reference and instructions to bidders should be obtained from:  
http://procurement-notices.undp.org/  

 

Submission Requirements: Proposals should be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly labeled: 
‘MANAGING THE HUMAN-WILDLIFE INTERFACE TO SUSTAIN THE FLOW OF AGRO-ECOSYSTEM SERVICES AND 

PREVENT ILLEGAL WILDLIFE TRAFFICKING IN THE KGALAGADI AND GHANZI DRYLANDS  

 ‘ and be submitted to:   
  

The Resident Representative  

United Nations Development Programme  

P.O. Box 54  

 

http://procurement-notices.undp.org/
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Gaborone, Botswana  

  

Or by email to procurement.bw@undp.org  

  

Submission Date: Proposals should be submitted to the address below no later than the 4th 

January 2016 at 12:00pm (Botswana Time)   

  

Request for Clarification: Any request for clarification must be sent in writing, or by standard 

electronic communication to enquiries.bw@undp.org  UNDP Botswana will respond in writing or 

by standard electronic mail and will send written copies of the response, including an explanation 

of the query without identifying the source of the inquiry to all prospective candidates.  

  
NOTE: Consultancy firms/companies interested in applying for this assignment are free to do so provided 
they submit a CV of only one qualified consultant and present its bid in a manner that would allow for 
evaluation of the bid in accordance with the evaluation criteria specified in the detailed solicitation 
documents. That is, the experience required is that of the individual whose CV would have been submitted 
by the company rather than that of the company. In this regard, the company by submitting a CV is bidding 
as an individual bidder rather than a company/firm. Further, if the submitted bid wins, the ensuing contract 
will be between the UNDP and the company/firm, not the individual.  

 


